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Open Day 

Our College Open Day was extremely successful.  It was 

wonderful to see our staff and so many students onsite to 

showcase the College and the many opportunities available to 

prospective students and their families.  

Above: Students taking tours around the school  

on Open Day 

 

Current families were also onsite to support their sons as they 

participated in several events and activities throughout the 

day.  We also had our Parents of Parade onsite cooking the 

BBQ and chatting with families about how they can become 

further involved in College life.  

 

A sincere thank you to everyone for assisting on the day.  

Many visitors commented on the kind and friendly nature of 

our students and staff.   

 

We can hopefully look forward to welcoming many of these 

primary school students and families into our community over 

the coming years.   

  

Year 7 Camp Week  

Our Year 7 students are participating in camps and the Treacy 

Trail this week.  The students have a great opportunity to 

make new friends and are strengthening their relationships 

with their teachers and support staff.   

 

Above: Year 7 students enjoying their  

time on camp 

 

Many scheduled activities expect the boys to communicate 

with each other, offer support and encouragement, and to also 

extend themselves beyond their comfort zones.  
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International Womenôs Day  

The College is part of the global community in celebrating this 

yearôs International Womenôs Day, which is running under the 

theme #InspireInclusion.  International Womenôs Day will be 

held on Friday 8 March. 

  

The International Womenôs Day campaign website provides 

information on the aim of the #InspireInclusion campaign 

theme. 

  

To Inspire Inclusion means to celebrate diversity and 

empowerment on International Women's Day 2024 and 

beyond. 

 

International Women's Day is a global celebration of the 

social, economic, cultural, and political achievements of 

women.  Each year, this day serves as a powerful reminder of 

the progress made toward gender equality and highlights the 

work that still needs to be done. 

 

In 2024 the campaign theme Inspire Inclusion emphasises 

the importance of diversity and empowerment in all aspects of 

society.   

 

This year's campaign theme underscores the crucial role of 

inclusion in achieving gender equality.  It calls for action to 

break down barriers, challenge stereotypes, and create 

environments where all women are valued and respected. 

 

Inspire Inclusion encourages everyone to recognise the 

unique perspectives and contributions of women from all 

walks of life, including those from marginalised 

communities. 

 

For more information, please visit the website: https://

www.internationalwomensday.com/ 

 

We can all challenge gender stereotypes, call out 

discrimination, draw attention to bias, and seek out 

inclusion.  Collective activism is what drives change.  

 

Tuesday 12 March 

Next Tuesday is Staff Teaching and Learning Professional 

Development Day, and is a student free day.  

 

Trivia Night  

We are holding a Family Trivia Night on Wednesday 20 

March.  This is a great opportunity for students and their 

families to come along and share in a wonderful evening.  

 

There are lots of prizes on offer and House Points available.  

We would love to see lots of families attend.  Look out for 

further details.  

 

Mr Mark Aiello 

Principal 

https://www.internationalwomensday.com/Theme
https://www.internationalwomensday.com/Theme
https://www.internationalwomensday.com/Theme
https://www.internationalwomensday.com/
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From the Assistant  
Principal - Partnerships and 
Pathways  
 

 

 

Family Trivia Night 

On Wednesday 20 March, the Parents of Parade, supported 

by the College Prefect Group, will host a fun evening of 

Family Trivia in the Greening Auditorium.  Students and their 

families are invited to form a team or join a table on the night.  

 

This is a great opportunity to meet other members of the 

Parade community, and to engage in some friendly 

competition, with some great prizes and house points on 

offer.  More details will be sent to families by email this week. 

 

Year 7 Family Games Night 

The annual Year 7 Games Night will be held at Bunjil Park 

and Moore Hall on Monday 25 March.  This night is an 

opportunity for our Year 7 students to get to know each other 

a little better and to reflect on a great first term of secondary 

school.  

 

In the past, this event has been a óFather and Sonô games 

night, but in 2024 the evening will be for Year 7 students and 

their parents, or grandparents, or even an aunt or uncle!  

There will be a mix of active and more passive games on the 

night, with a BBQ provided by the Parents of Parade.  So 

come along and meet some other Year 7 families on what 

promises to be a fun evening. 

 

Mr Michael Torpey 

Assistant Principal - Partnerships and Pathways  

 

Lƴ ǘƘŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ƻŦ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǎŀŦŜǘȅΧΧ 

ϝ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ƻōǎŜǊǾŜ ŀƭƭ ǎǇŜŜŘ ȊƻƴŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘǊŀŶŎ ƳŀƴŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ ǎƛƎƴŀƎŜ ǿƘƛƭǎǘ ƻƴ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜ ƎǊƻǳƴŘǎ 

ϝ  tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ŘƛǊŜŎǝƻƴǎ ōȅ ǘǊŀŶŎ ƳŀǊǎƘŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴǘǎ 
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From the Assistant  
Principal - Student 
Wellbeing 
 

 

 

2024 College Theme ï Respect  

Our School TV resource looks at a recent special report 

regarding respectful language.  Dr Michael Carr-Gregg 

reports it is becoming apparent that some young people are 

being influenced by the language around them.  It is 

becoming more common for them to hear derogatory terms or 

offensive language on the streets, on social media channels, 

on streaming services, and in some forms of modern music. 

 

Proliferating the use of such language can sometimes 

normalise, glamorise and sanitise their impact, taking their 

meaning out of context.   

 

Words can be misconstrued to be hurtful, racist, homophobic, 

misogynistic, or even discriminatory.  Using disrespectful 

language is considered socially unacceptable, and if not 

addressed early, can become a serious problem.  To read 

more about this special report please click the online link 

below: 

 

parade.vic.schooltv.me/wellbeing_news/special-report-

respectful-language  

 

Proactive Policing Unit Presentation 

Our Year 8 and 9 students participated in a presentation by 

the Darebin Proactive Policing Unit on Friday.  The Proactive 

Policing Unit is a specialised team within the Victoria Police 

that focuses on proactive engagement and early intervention 

with young people.   

 

They collaborate with families, schools, youth services, and 

fellow officers to promote positive interactions between police 

and young individuals.  

As part of our Respectful Relationships Program at Parade 

College, we are committed to the safety and wellbeing of all 

our students.  Through the studentsô feedback and 

engagement, the presentation was very successful. 
 

Above: Students listening to the Proactive Policing Unit Presentation 

 

The Lions Youth of the Year Program 

Congratulations to Year 10 student Jacob Greco T06 for 

participating in the Lions Youth of the Year program on 

Tuesday 27 February.  This initiative has a rich legacy of 

nurturing leadership among Australian high school students, 

and Jacob's involvement underscores his commitment to 

personal growth and community betterment. 

 

Above: Congratulations to Year 10 Jacob Greco T06 on coming 

Runner Up in the Lions Youth of the Year Program 

 

 

 

 



 

Jacob demonstrated commendable qualities such as 

dedication to community service, eloquence in public 

speaking, excellence in academics, active participation in 

sports, and a strong sense of responsibility towards both his 

school and the wider community.  These attributes not only 

showcase Jacob's strengths but also highlight his potential to 

become a role model and leader in his generation. 

 

We applaud Jacob for his dedication and commend him for his 

commitment to personal and leadership development.  His 

participation in the Lions Youth of the Year program 

exemplifies the spirit of excellence and service that defines 

outstanding young Paradians. 

 

Year 7 Camp and Treacy Trail Week 

With Year 7 camps and Treacy Trail happening this week, 

please see below the information for each House this week.  

 

Bodkin House 

Camp:   Monday 4 March to Wednesday 6 March 

Treacy Trail:   Friday 8 March 

 

Hughes House 

Camp:   Monday 4 March to Wednesday 6 March 

Treacy Trail:   Friday 8 March 

 

Lynch House 

Camp:   Wednesday 6 March to Friday 8 March 

Treacy Trail:  Monday 4 March 

 

Nolan House (Tutor Groups N11 to N14) 

Camp:   Monday 4 March to Wednesday 6 March 

Treacy Trail:   Friday 8 March 

 

Nolan House (Tutor Groups N15 to N19) 

Camp:   Wednesday 6 March to Friday 8 March 

Treacy Trail:  Monday 4 March 

 

Treacy House 

Camp:   Wednesday 6 March to Friday 8 March 

Treacy Trail:  Monday 4 March 

 

Year 7 Your Choicez 

All Year 7 families have received a link to join the Information 

Seminar regarding some of the biggest challenges facing 

youth online today.  

The Parent Information Seminar is on Thursday 14 March at 

6.30pm. 

 

Mr Jacob Williams 

Assistant Principal - Student Wellbeing  

 

Tuesday 12 March 
is a Student Free Day 



 

From the Assistant  
Principal - Teaching and 
Learning 
 

 

 

Mid-Semester Reports 

Mid-semester reports will be available on PAM from 4.00pm 

on Friday 22 March.  These reports primarily focus on four key 

learning behaviours that are common across all learning 

environments at Parade.  

 

Please be aware that these reports do not include assessment 

results.  However, individual task results can be accessed on 

PAM throughout the semester. 

 

In 2024, we have revised the Learning Behaviours that the 

College reports on.  The updated behaviours replace those 

reported in previous years.  Below you will find a list of our 

revised Learning Behaviours, along with examples of how our 

students may demonstrate these behaviours: 

 

Given the wide range of subjects and pathways offered at 

Parade, how our students may demonstrate each learning 

behaviour may vary slightly from subject to subject.  

 

 

Where you require further clarification, we encourage you to 

contact your sonôs teacher or discuss this at the upcoming 

student progress interviews.  
 

Semester 1 Student Progress Interviews  

At 4.00pm on Friday 22 March, the Parent Teacher Interview 

Booking System on PAM will open for bookings.  This 

coincides with the release of the Mid-Semester Reports. 

Parents and students will have the opportunity to schedule 

meetings with teaching staff.  

 

There will be two opportunities for Student Progress 

Interviews in Semester 1, both in the final week of Term 1.  

 

Wednesday 27 March (in person at school) 

First session:  3.45pm to 5.45pm 

Second session:  6.30pm to 8.30pm 

 

Thursday 28 March (Student Free Day ï Online) 

First session:  10.00am to 12.00pm 

Second session:  1.00pm to 3.00pm 

 

To book appointments, parents and carers will need to access 

PAM.  For the in-person interviews on 27 March, we kindly ask 

parents and carers to avoid scheduling back-to-back 

interviews to allow for movement between sessions. 

 

For the online interviews on 28 March, parents and carers will 

need to log into PAM to access the MS Teams link provided 

for each interview session.  To join the interview, navigate to 

the Parent Teacher Interview section and click on óJoin 

Interviewô at your appointment time.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure the MS Teams app is downloaded on your 

device - see the icon above  It can be found in the Microsoft 

Store, App Store, and Play Store. 

Learning Behaviour Examples 

Prepares for learning ¶ Is organised with required 

materials 

¶ Completes homework or pre-

learning 

¶ Is punctual to class 

Engages in learning 

  

¶ Actively engages with 

content and class activities 

¶ Seeks assistance 

¶ Acts on feedback 

Uses class time 

effectively 

¶ Stays on task 

¶ Completes set tasks 

Respects the learning 

environment 

  

¶ Follows teacher instruction 

and classroom expectations 

¶ Is respectful to staff and 

peers 



 

Please note that bookings for each session close at 9.00am 

on the day before the interview.   

 

Further details on how to book an appointment and connect to 

your sonôs teachers online will be emailed to families closer to 

the date.  

  

Student Free Day For Teacher Professional 

Development  

Please be aware that Tuesday 12 March is a Student Free 

Day with teaching and learning support staff involved in 

professional learning activities.  

 

Mr Maurice Petruccelli  

Assistant Principal - Teaching and Learning 

From the Dean of Learning 
- Years 10 to 12 
 

 

 

 

Nano Nagle Tutoring Program 

The Nano Nagle Tutoring Program will commence in late 

March.  This program sees Old Paradian students from the 

Class of 2023 who achieved extremely high ATAR scores 

tutoring our current VCE students.  

 

The program is open to all VCE students and will run on most 

Tuesdays and Thursdays in Terms 1 to 3, from 3.30pm to 

4.25pm in the VCE Study Centre (MQ28).  A full list of dates 

will be published in the VCE Study Centre. 

 

Students who attend are welcome to receive help or simply 

study in the area.  This is a great opportunity for VCE students 

to get extra assistance in meeting the demands of the final 

years of their schooling. 

 

Habits to Improve Learning 

Year 12 VCE students have been reminded of some important 

habits that will improve their learning.  There have been three 

that have been introduced so far: 

 

1. Not listening to music while studying 

¶ Research from the Wenzao Ursuline University of 

Languages in Taiwan found that students who listened 

to music while studying scored worse test results than 

students who studied in silence. 

¶ Research from Walden University in Minneapolis found 

that students who listened to music while studying 

scored worse test results than students who studied in 

silence. 

 

2. Eating a good breakfast before school 

¶ Researchers at the National Institute of Nutrition in 

India found that found that regular breakfast eaters (4 

or more days per week) had significantly higher marks 

in all subjects. 

¶ Researchers from Loughborough University in 

Leicestershire (United Kingdom) found that, across a 

range of cognitive function tests, teenagers who ate a 

low-Glycaemic Index (GI) breakfast had better 



 

response times and accuracy later in the morning, 

when compared to teenagers who ate a high-GI 

breakfast, or no breakfast at all. 
 

3. Removing the distraction of a mobile phone while 

studying and learning 

¶ A study conducted at Central Connecticut State 

University found that while students believed they 

werenôt being distracted by their phones, they had to 

spend more time studying than students who simply 

studied without their phones nearby.  On average, 

students who used their phones while studying needed 

to spend 40.5% more time studying to achieve the 

same test result as students who studied without their 

phones in the room. 

¶ Research conducted by the University of Texas with 

the University of California found that having your 

phone nearby reduces your cognitive capacity (that is, 

the available space and power in your brain to learn).  

This means that you donôt learn as much while 

studying. 

 

These are good learning habits at school, and at home.  We 

encourage all parents to discuss these habits with their sons 

and help their sons implement the habits at home. 

 

Mr James Fogarty 

Dean of Learning - Years 10 to 12 

From the Dean of Learning - 
Years 7 to 9 
 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN will be conducted on your sonôs school laptop and he 

will be required to use headphones to access and complete 

questions. 

 

For the tests, students need a specific 

browser application.  Upon restarting their 

laptop, it should automatically appear on 

their desktop.  The icon is to the righté.. 

 

To restart their laptop, students must click the Windows button 

in the bottom left corner of their screen, then click the power 

icon, then click óRestartô.  Simply closing the laptop screen or 

using the built-in power button on the laptop will not initiate a 

restart.  Students should be in the habit of restarting their 

laptops every week, to ensure their software is up to date and 

their laptop runs at optimum speed. 

 

We seek your support in asking your son to restart his laptop 

tonight. 

 

All Year 7 and 9 students are required to bring their 

headphones that are compatible with their school laptop for 

the NAPLAN tests.  Wired headphones are preferable, but 

bluetooth headphones will also work. 

 

Students completed a practice test last week to check device 

compatibility and to help students familiarise themselves with 

the testing platform.  Students and parents can access further 

practice via the public demonstration website. 

NAP - Public demonstration site 

 

The NAPLAN tests will occur at the following times during 

Period 1 and 2: 

 

Year 7 

Writing:     Wednesday 13 March 

Reading:     Thursday 14 March 

Conventions of Language:  Friday 15 March 

Numeracy:     Monday 18 March 

 

 

https://www.nap.edu.au/naplan/public-demonstration-site


 

From the Careers Centre 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Work Experience 

A reminder that Year 10 Work Experience will be in the week 

commencing 18 November.  Students are encouraged to 

commence their search for a workplace they are interested in 

working at during this time.   

 

We recommend that students contact workplaces as soon as 

possible to secure a placement.   Students can visit the 

Careers Office when they have organised their placement to 

collect a Work Experience Arrangement Form. 

 

If you are willing to assist students with our Work Experience 

program by offering a student a 4 day placement at your 

workplace, we would be extremely appreciative.  Please 

contact us via email. Liz Bult ebult@parade.vic.edu.au or 

Justine Barnes jbarnes@parade.vic.edu.au 

 

Year 10 Mock Interviews 

We are very thankful to those parents who have volunteered to 

be an interviewer for the Year 10 Mock Interviews on 18 April.  

 

We still have places available if you wish to be involved in this 

program.  This involves Year 10 students presenting 

interviewers or potential employers with their resumes and 

cover letters and going through a ómockô job interview.   

 

Please contact Liz Bult ebult@parade.vic.edu.au or Justine 

Barnes jbarnes@parade.vic.edu.au if you would like to 

participate. 

 

Year 12 Careers Meetings 

All Year 12 students are required to meet with a Careers 

Counsellor.  Students can make an appointment using the 

Careers website https://www.paradecollegecareers.com.au/ 

 

Mrs Liz Bult 

Careers Leader 

Year 9 

Writing:     Thursday 14 March 

Reading:     Friday 15 March 

Conventions of Language: Monday 18 March 

Numeracy:     Tuesday 19 March 

 

There will be catch-up sessions for students who miss a test 

due to absence.  Students who miss a NAPLAN test should 

email me. 

 

Students must fully charge their laptops each night at home, to 

ensure they can complete the tests.  They should also bring 

their laptop chargers to school, in their laptop bags. 

 

Parents and Guardians who wish to discuss their sonôs 

participation in NAPLAN for 2024 or access to headphones, 

should contact me or their sonôs Additional Needs 

Coordinator. 

 

Ms Nadia Bonvicino  

Dean of Learning - Years 7 to 9 

mailto:ebult@parade.vic.edu.au
mailto:jbarnes@parade.vic.edu.au
mailto:ebult@parade.vic.edu.au
mailto:jbarnes@parade.vic.edu.au
https://www.paradecollegecareers.com.au/


 

Veterinary Science Degrees in Australia in 2024 

INSTITUTION COURSE VCE ENTRY REQUIREMENTS 

Charles Sturt 

University 

Bachelor of Veterinary Biology / Bachelor 

of Veterinary Science  

Assumed knowledge: An English, Maths Methods, 

Chemistry  

An ATAR of 90.00+ 

Bachelor of Veterinary Technology  Assumed knowledge: An English, Chemistry, Maths 

Methods 

An ATAR of 70.00+ 

James Cook 

University 

Bachelor of Veterinary Science 
(Honours)  

Assumed knowledge: An English, Maths Methods, 

Chemistry  

Biology recommended 

An ATAR of 90.00+ 

-- 

Murdoch 

University 

Bachelor of Science / Doctor of 
Veterinary Medicine 

An English 

An ATAR of 94.00+ 

University of 

Adelaide 

Bachelor of Veterinary Technology    Units 3 and 4: English, Maths Methods 

An ATAR of 75.00+ 

Bachelor of Science (Veterinary 
Bioscience) / Doctor of Veterinary 
Medicine  
 
Note: Students complete the 
B Sci (Veterinary Biosciences) before 
articulating into the Doctor of Veterinary 
Medicine 

Units 3 and 4: English, Chemistry OR Biology OR 

Maths Methods 

Physics recommended 

An ATAR of 90.00+ 

University of 

Melbourne 

Bachelor of Science / Doctorate of 
Veterinary Medicine  
 
Note: Students complete the 
B Sci (with major in Veterinary 
Biosciences) before articulating into the 
Doctorate of Veterinary Medicine 

Units 3 and 4: a study score of at least 30 in English 

(EAL) or at least 25 in English other than EAL; and a 

study score of at least 25 in one of Maths: 

Mathematical Methods (any) or Maths: Specialist 

Mathematics; and a study score of at least 25 in one 

of Biology, Chemistry or Physics. --OR-- Units 3 and 

4: a study score of at least 30 in English (EAL) or at 

least 25 in English other than EAL; and a study score 

of at least 25 in both of Maths: Mathematical 

Methods (any) and Maths: Specialist Mathematics.  

An ATAR of 85.00 for BSci or 98.50 for guaranteed 

package 

University of 

Queensland 

Bachelor of Veterinary Science 
(Honours) 

Units 3 and 4: an English, Maths Methods, 

Chemistry, and Physics OR Biology 

An ATAR of 98.95+ and the Casper Test is used for 

selection 

Bachelor of Veterinary Technology  Units 3 and 4: an English, General Maths or Maths 

Methods. Biology, Chemistry and/or Physics are 

recommended   

An ATAR of 75.00+ 

University of 

Sydney 

Bachelor of Veterinary Biology / Doctor of 
Veterinary Medicine 

Units 3 and 4: English, Maths Methods, Chemistry, 
and Biology. 
Physics is highly recommended 
An ATAR of 98.00+ 

https://study.csu.edu.au/courses/animal-vet-sciences/bachelor-veterinary-biology-bachelor-veterinary-science
https://study.csu.edu.au/courses/animal-vet-sciences/bachelor-veterinary-biology-bachelor-veterinary-science
https://study.csu.edu.au/courses/animal-vet-sciences/bachelor-veterinary-technology
https://www.jcu.edu.au/courses/bachelor-of-veterinary-science-honours
https://www.jcu.edu.au/courses/bachelor-of-veterinary-science-honours
https://www.murdoch.edu.au/course/undergraduate/b1402
https://www.murdoch.edu.au/course/undergraduate/b1402
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/degree-finder/bvt_bvettech.html
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/degree-finder/2024/bscpv_bscaspv.html
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/degree-finder/2024/bscpv_bscaspv.html
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/degree-finder/dvetm_drvetmedi.html
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/degree-finder/dvetm_drvetmedi.html
https://study.unimelb.edu.au/study-with-us/guaranteed-undergraduate-to-graduate-study-pathways/graduate-degree-packages#navigation-vetsci
https://study.unimelb.edu.au/study-with-us/guaranteed-undergraduate-to-graduate-study-pathways/graduate-degree-packages#navigation-vetsci
https://future-students.uq.edu.au/study/programs/bachelor-veterinary-science-honours-2378#overview
https://future-students.uq.edu.au/study/programs/bachelor-veterinary-science-honours-2378#overview
https://future-students.uq.edu.au/study/programs/bachelor-veterinary-technology-2387
https://www.sydney.edu.au/courses/courses/uc/bachelor-of-veterinary-biology-and-doctor-of-veterinary-medicine0.html
https://www.sydney.edu.au/courses/courses/uc/bachelor-of-veterinary-biology-and-doctor-of-veterinary-medicine0.html
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Performance Sport 

 

 

 

 

 

ACC Athletics Carnival  

Parade College was victorious in Division 1 of the 2024 ACC 

Athletics Carnival at Lakeside Stadium.  Our victory margin 

was considerably larger than that achieved in 2023.  We also 

won the Senior and Junior Cups. 

Above: (L-R) Year 12 Riley NeeCowen B01 and 

Year 9 Darcy Parker H18 holding the ACC Athletics Shield 

 

While Parade has enjoyed significant recent success at this 

event, it shouldn't be underestimated how much effort is 

required by students and coaches to prepare for and execute 

at a major carnival like this with eleven specialist events. 

 

Congratulations to Head Coach Gerard Large and key support 

staff Ben Turner, Josh Iacobaccio, Jake Anderson, Paul 

Watson, Sebastian Butler-Suarez, and our specialist coaches, 

Terry Knape, Matt Hall, Raphael Morrissey, and Oscar Kenda.  

 

Thank you to other staff who assisted or made 

accommodations for students to enable them to train. 

 

Due to printing time turnaround and the event being 

rescheduled, a full wrap of individual achievements will be 

listed in the next edition of the College Newsletter.  

 

In the meantime, it would be remiss of me not to mention the 

fantastic achievement of our Year 12 boys, winning ten of the 

twelve Open Age events.  Jake Woodward T07 won four 

events, Tom Sims T03 and Dylan Costantin L07 won three 

each, and they and our entire Year 12 team will be very hard to 

replace next year.  

 

Year 9 Darcy Parker H18 was again our most outstanding 

individual athlete, winning seven events and setting a new ACC 

record in the 800m. 

 

Above: Year 9 Darcy Parker racing during the 400m 

 

Senior Summer Sport 

Our three Senior Division 1 teams remain undefeated as we 

head towards finals, with semi finals commencing on 13 

March.  

 

2024 ACC Swim Carnival Key Dates 

Friday 1 March   Year 7 Trials 

Thursday 7 March  Year 8 Trials  

13, 15, and 22 March  Squad Training for selected  

    members 

Wednesday 27 March  ACC Swimming Carnival is on  

    27 March at MSAC 

 

Upcoming Key Dates 

8 to 11 March:   Senior Sport Academy Tour to 

    Brisbane 

Wednesday 13 March:  Senior Sport Semi Finals 

Wednesday 20 March:  Senior Sport Finals 

Monday 25 March:   Year 7 Family Games Night 

Wednesday 27 March:  ACC Swimming Carnival at  

    MSAC, 10.00am - 2.00pm 

 

Mr John Baxter 

Dean of High Performance Sport 


